
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 1, 2007 
 
 

 The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was opened with the following members present:  
Mayor Hull, Asst. Mayor Levey Council Members Brumage, Robertson, Walton and Town Administrator  
Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
The treasurer’s report was as follows: $312,589.51 
 
Mayor Hull gave an update regarding the Park project.  Lights have been installed and are in working 
order. 
 
No Parking Zones continue to be updated and corrected.  Letter from SHA will be tabled until next month, 
while David Brumage works on corrections with the State. 
 
Carl Hardcastle owner of Greenscape Trash was on hand to present to the town a bid for next 3 years of 
trash service.  Motion was made by Richard Walton and 2nd by Mary Robertson to accept bid as written, if 
the contract does not have to be put out for bid.  All agreed motion passed. 
 
Streets will be cleaned on the 5th of November. 
 
Bulk pick-up for residents was approved and pick up will be Saturday the 10th of November. 
 
No further business to discuss. 
 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 


